
Obituary.

ALFRED MORSON, M.R.C.S., ENG.

Dr. Alfred Morson, of 18 Ulster Street, Toronto, died Marci
3rd, aged 91. He practised in Ottawa for many years, until
sixteen years ago, when he retired from active professional
work and came to Toronto.

DR. HENRY OAKE MARTEN.

Dr. Marten, of 629 Lansdowne Avenue, Toronto, died at his
home, February 25th. The immediate cause of death was
pneninonia, althougi lie had previously been suffering for
some time from a serious affection of the esophagus. He came
originally from the County of Essex, but had practised in
Toronto for several years.

JAMES E. EAKINS, M.B.

Dr. Eakins died at bis residence, Belleville, February 14th,
after a long illness, aged 50. le received bis niedical educa-
tion in the Toronto Sciool of Medicine, and graduated M.B.,
University of Toronto in 1.875. Soon after graduating lie
conmnenced practice in Belleville, wiere he remained until the
time of his death. As a general practitioner lie was very
successful and nuch respected by his fellow-citizens. .He was
for many years physician to the Deaf and Dumb Institute of
Belleville. We understand tliat the cause of death was
pernicious anemia, from which he had been suffering for more
than two years, and through which he was totally incapacitated
for work for about fi fteen mon ths. Hie spent the greater part
of the summer of 1900 at Mississaugua Point, on the Bay of
Quinte, east of Belleville, and for a time his symptonis were
much inproved. During the winter he grew worse, and
towards the end sank quite rapidly.


